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Quote of the Month:

Reminders

Special Days What’s Coming Up In 
January…

Contact the Teacher

• Please make sure you are checking 
your child’s Brightwheel daily as this is 
where we put out any information 
that you may need about your child.

• Please make sure you are sending 
your child in weather appropriate 
clothes and shoes.

• Please let us know of any vacations or 
planned days off

• Please DO NOT send your child’s 
belongings in plastic grocery bags as 
we cannot have them in our 
classrooms

• Phone: (610)–682–6381
• Ext. 224 YT
• Ext.225 OT

• Via Brightwheel

Happy New Year! We cannot believe that we 
are starting a new year already. We hope you 

have a great holiday break.

Coming up in the new year we have some 
changes occurring in the toddler rooms. Miss 
Jen and some of the younger toddlers will be 
moving over to the older toddler room with 

Miss Allie. Miss Liv will remain in the younger 
toddler room. Keep an eye out for our special 

days.

We are CLOSED on Monday, January 13th for a 
staff inservice day.
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• Wednesday, January 1st – CLOSED
• Friday, January 3rd – Crazy Sock Day
• Thursday, January 9th – Black and 

White Day
• Monday, January 13th – CLOSED 

Staff Inservice
• Monday, January 20th – Pajama Day
• Wednesday, January 29th – Disney 

Day


	Slide 1

